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New Year Message From President & CEO (Summary) 

 

Calsonic Kansei Corporation (President & CEO: Hiroshi Moriya; Headquarters: Kita-ku, 
Saitama-city) announced that a New Year message from President Moriya has been 
disseminated to all employees today. A summary of the message is given below. 
 
 
Although it is the start of a new calendar year, for our company, this is the fourth quarter of 

fiscal 2015 where we make a final dash towards our goals. I hope to be able to share with 
everyone the joy of achieving our goals. Fiscal 2016, as the last year of our medium-term 

business plan “CK GX4 T10,” is the time for us to weave together the results of all our 
efforts so far. Let’s move forward enthusiastically, and occasionally carefully, as we work 

towards becoming a great company. 
 

Besides being the last year of GX4 T10, 2016 is also a very important year to build the 
foundation for our company’s sustainable growth into 2020 and 2025.  

To achieve this, we will need the strength to make “Sustainable Efforts”, the efforts to keep 
up our current performance, and to enhance each one’s “Sensibility”, the ability to find out 

the essence of things. 
If all of us who work at Calsonic Kansei are able to make “Sustainable Efforts” and have 

“Sensibility,” we should be able to soar into the future. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
CSR/Public Relations & IR Group, Calsonic Kansei Corporation  
Telephone: +81-48-660-2161 (Japan)  
 


